
    
 
        SAGINAW TOWNSHIP 
                                    PARKS & RECREATION COMMISSION 
              March 18, 2024 

 
 

MEMBERS PRESENT                MEMBERS ABSENT          OTHERS PRESENT  
Cathy Jesko, Chairman                 Scott Montalbano              Daryl Gotham 
David Biver                                    Mike Whelton                      DPS Director    
Travis Hare                                         Dean Martin                                          
                                           Maintenance Supervisor 
                                         Linda Buska   
                                          Recreation Manager 
                                         Laurel Jenkins  
                                          Recording Secretary    
                                        
 
1.     Meeting was called to order by Cathy Jesko at 4:02 p.m. 
 
2. Invocation – Cathy Jesko 

3. Pledge of Allegiance    

4. Comments from the Public:  None 
 
5. Motion made by Travis Hare seconded by David Biver to approve the February 20, 2024 

minutes.  Motion carried. 
 
6.     REPORTS: 
        Commissioners:  
 No Reports 
  
        Recreation Manager: 
 Linda Buska reported: 

-  Registrations for spring Girls 5th-8th Grade and High School Volleyball leagues are open. 
-  Adult Spring Volleyball registration is open thru March 22. 
-  Spring and summer program registrations will open April 1st. 
-  Music for Munchkins is having an Easter event this Tues., March 19th & Friday, March 22nd. 
-  Community garden applications are coming in for the 2024 growing season. 
-  The Saginaw Township Soccer Association will have Futsal on Friday evenings, rather than 
   Sunday mornings, thru the middle of April. 
-  Weight Watchers has now contracted to hold meetings Thursday evenings as well as on 
   Tuesday & Thursday mornings. 
-  Indoor pickleball is going strong and hoping to go outdoors soon. 

 
 DPS: 
  Dean Martin reported: 
 -  Outdoor pickleball courts are slated to be repaired this spring or early summer. 
  -  The pedestrian pathway will have cracks filled this spring. 
 -  All parks will open April 1st, weather dependent and trash cans will be out next week. 
 -  Two basketball backboards were fixed and a new water bottle filler was installed on the  
    drinking fountain at Center Courts. 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
7. OLD BUSINESS:  
 Disc Golf Sponsor renewals have come in from Dr. James Jesko & the Fordney Club. 
 
 The Land & Water Conservation Fund Grant for the Playscape will be submitted by April 1st. 
   
8.     NEW BUSINESS:  

None 
 

9. Motion by Travis Hare seconded by David Biver to adjourn at 4:18 p.m. 

 
 
 Next meeting dates:    Apr 15 
                                     May 20 
                                     June 17 


